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 4th June 2024 

 
Dear Parents / Carers 

 
Sports week – 24th – 28th June 

School Sports Day – Friday 28th June 
 

We will be holding a sports enrichment week from Monday 24th June, culminating in our 
Sports Day on Friday 28th June. 
 
The theme this year links with the Olympics, which take place in France. The children will 
have the opportunity to play a French sports game with the Sport2day coaches, learn 
about and play French Boules with their class and take part in a Hula Hooping session just 
for some extra fun!   
 
Our school Sports Day is due to take place on Friday 28th June, with Key Stage 2 starting 
at 9.00am and Key Stage 1 starting at 1.00pm. Parents and carers are invited to bring 
lunch and picnic with their children, on the field, at lunch time. Please note that there will 
be no hot meals. Willoughby Foods will offer a packed lunch option and all children who 
receive free school meals will be provided with a packed lunch. 
 
Throughout the week, please ensure your child has: 

• their PE kit (Y5 and Y6 to arrive at school ‘PE ready’ each day) 

• trainers / running shoes 

• sun hat & sun cream 

• water bottle 
 
If possible, please can children in Key Stage 2 wear a coloured t-shirt to represent their 
house team: 

Ash Blue /     Beech Red /      Oak Green /     Willow Yellow 
 
Children in Key Stage 1 will wear their school PE kit on Sports Day. 
 
Unfortunately, we are unable to provide chairs for everyone (as we do not have any 
‘outdoor’ chairs); you are welcome to bring your own if you wish. We have also arranged 
for toilet facilities to be available on the school field, so parents/carers will have access to 
a toilet.  

Can I please remind you that any images taken during Sports Day are for personal use 
only and are not to be shared on social media; there are many families who do not wish for 
their child’s images not to be shown, especially on social media, and in some cases are 
prohibited from doing so. 



 
 
If Sports Day is cancelled due to inclement weather, we will notify you by ParentMail to 
advise, as soon as possible. Please ensure your contact details are up to date on 
ParentMail. Unfortunately, due to a very busy term, there will not be a reserve date set 
aside; if we need to cancel Sports Day, we will hold the event ‘in-house’ on an alternative 
day so that the children do not miss out.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs C Jameson 
Health and Wellbeing Faculty 


